
     

 
 

Dear  

This Thursday, 5th October is census day and we would really like you to come and try a 

school dinner to see if you like it.  It would help us if you would, as we have been given a 

challenge to have as many dinners as possible on that day. It won’t even cost you any money.  

We have an exciting Space themed lunch with lots of choice on the menu. Vegetables, salad 

bar and fresh home baked bread is also available. We will also be having Jupiter Jelly and Ice 

Cream and Cosmic Cookies for dessert. We would love you to try something new. 

If you would like to try a school dinner, ask a grown up to book you a school dinner on school 

grid or Mrs Dale, in the office can book it for you. 

If your child is unsure about having a school meal, or would just like part of the lunch option 

or a dessert, please contact us to discuss further.  We really do need your support!!! 

We do hope you will join us on Thursday. 

Thank you from  

Mrs Kenny  


